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20 December, 2022

Dear Members,

Notice of Rapid Antigen Test (RAT) Positive Case of Staff Members
A staff member of the Chinese Restaurant and a lifeguard of Swimming Pool have unfortunately tested
positive by RAT we are informed this afternoon respectively. The staff member of the Chinese Restaurant
last performed duty on 20 December, i.e. today and has been arranged to get off work at once. Also, she
had taken RAT with negative result before coming back to work this morning. Additionally, the lifeguard
last performed duty on 18 December.

With the safety of members and staff utmost in our minds, the cleaning and sanitization works have been
completed in the dining areas of the Chinese Restaurant, the Swimming Pools and the other related areas
immediately. Meanwhile, the Club has conducted disinfection at night daily, and also a professional
company has been arranged to undertake the thorough cleaning and disinfection work at the Club
regularly. Also, as required by the prevailing government regulations, all staff members of the Club are
strictly required to undergo RAT tests and produce a negative result.

Any members who have visited and used the Club’s facilities on corresponding dates and in case of any
doubt, it is advisable to get tested and be vigilant on your health conditions.

For further enquiries, please feel free to contact us at 2397 4311. Thank you for your understanding and

continued support.
Yours sincerely,

The Club Management
Yau Yat Chuen Garden City Club
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